


The United Benefice of Bengeworth, Hampton, Sedgeberrow and Hinton-on-the-Green 

News Extra - Sunday 18th February 2018 
from around and beyond our Churches 

Coming up 

A Large Print version of the Sunday Readings sheet 

is normally available each week - please ask the 

welcomers for your copy. 

Special for Lent: A Taste of Contemplation 

Would you like less words, more quiet, more reflection? 

Then come and try our Contemplation Times. There will 

be three, all at St. Andrew’s Hampton, and all in March: 

 Thursday 1st March, 10am to 11.30am 

 Wednesday 7th March, 7pm to 8.30pm 

 Thursday 22nd March, 10am to 11.30am 

Book the dates. More details soon. 

News for Lent  

Opportunities 

Lent Groups 

There are some 
small groups 
sharing a 5-
session course 
starting THIS 
WEEK.  You would be very welcome: 

 Mondays, 10am - 11.30am at Hampton 
Vicarage (first meeting 19th February) - 
Contact Charlie Binney - 01386 424235 

 Tuesdays, 7.30 - 9pm at 8 Chestnut Close 
(first meeting 20th February) - Contact 
Michael Hunter 01386 41490 

 Tuesdays 7pm for 7.30pm to 9pm at 
Evesham Vicarage, 5 Croft Road (first 
meeting 20th February) - 
Contact Evesham Office 
01386 442213 

Why not join one of these - or 
host / run your own? Our 
Benefice Office can supply the 
materials. 

Give thanks with Bishop John 

There will be a special service celebra�ng 10 

years since Bishop John's enthronement as 

Bishop of Worcester on Wednesday 28  

February (St Oswald's Day), 5.30pm in the 

Cathedral. It will be followed by a celebrato-

ry recep�on and all are welcome!   

Women’s World Day 
of Prayer 

Praying for Suriname 

A Service for everyone. 
Friday 2nd March 
2018, 2.30pm 

  St. Egwins Church, 
Norton 

 

5 seats available with Diana Scorse if you need a 

lift, leaving St. Andrew’s 1.45pm: 01386 446848. 

First Aid Training: The Red Cross have offered to 

do some First Aid training in Evesham c/o CTED’s 

John Darby. If you would like to participate, please 

contact the Benefice Office by Wednesday 21st Feb. 

Hopefully there will be enough interest around the 

churches to arrange a course. 

Serving God Together 

Elaine, John and Nick are planning to 

revise and renew our Morning  (All-age) 

Worship services  - with a view to 

providing some seasonal variety. If you would like to 

join in with this work, and perhaps co-lead some of 

these services in your church, please contact Nick at 

the Office. 

Diocesan Training for Authorised Lay Ministry 

(ALM) is starting in September. A few people from 

our benefice are hoping to participate. What about 

you? Check out the details at www.cofe-

worcester.org.uk/mission-and-ministry/your-

christian-calling/authorised-lay-ministry/ or speak 

to one of the clergy. 

The Bishop’s Lent Message is available to 

watch at www.cofe-worcester.org.uk/ or at 

Bengeworth church at 10am this morning! 

Bengeworth Parish Lunch   

Saturday 3rd March, 12.30pm  

at St. Peter’s Church, Bengeworth 

£6 for a good meal amongst friends.   

Everyone welcome. Please book your place 

with Sandra Cockram on 01386 832676 


